
TEACHERS COLLEGE
COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY

N EW YORK
OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

September 4, 1929

General Sir Arthur W. Currie 
Principal of McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

My dear Sir:

We have just received a cablegram from Professor 

Clarke in which he informs us that it will be impossible for 

him to come to Teachers College for the fall semester, 

are therefore assuming that he will go directly to McGill in 

accordance with the original plan.

We hope that our attempt to secure Professor Clarke 

for the semester has not too greatly inconvenienced you and 

that his coming to McGill as previously planned will be satis- 

It is needless to say that we are deeply indebted to 

you for your kindness in offering to make the change in your 

program at such a late date.

We

} ;-v ' '

i
I!
&..vi(g
m

r- factory.
Evsi
m
S'

■
Sincerely yours,■■
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B M.C. DelManzo, 
ProvostII D/SIS;
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